Tntegrity Wt Core, LLC
4/6/a - Lmerican Family Planning
6115 Village Qs Drive
Gensacola, FY 32504

August 7, 2019

Ms. Ferronda L. Burke

Hospital and Outpatient Services Unit

The Agency for Health Care Administration
State of Florida

2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 31
Tallahassee, FL 32308

Re: Change of Medical Directors

Dear Ms. Burke:

I am writing on behalf of American Family Planning regarding our application for a
Florida license as an abortion clinic. My understanding is that our application is complete and
that there are no deficiencies in our application. However, since submitting our application we
have changed Medical Directors. Therefore, we are attaching updated portions of our application
and application addendum to reflect this change.

Thank you very much for your kind assistance in processing our application. We are
anxious to complete the licensing process. Every day our patients are calling seeking medical
care. If there is anything that I or Ms. Pettermon can do to assist you or help you in any way in
processing our application, we will be more than happy to help you. If you desire any more
information or have any questions, please feel free to call me or e-mail me anytime.

Again, thank you very much for your time and attention to our application.
Respectfully submitted,

(D rawi

Suravi Sarker
Operations Manager



